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Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

Tue, May 28, 2013 at 7:38 AM

----- Forwarded message ----
From: Jon Hartmann <jphartmann@sbcglobal.net>
Date: Mon, May 27, 2013 at 9:13 AM
Subject: hi-rise in Hollywood

Dear Sharon ...
I live miles away from the site, but implore you to vote against it. It is the wrong scale,
itwill contnbute to gridlock
and will disrupt the lives of thousands of local residents, to say nothing of the sin of
blocking the Hollywood sign
and the Capitol Records site.
Thank you for your consideration ..
Jon Hartmann
3471 Troy Dr.
Los Angeles 90068
323 8500269

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

Tue, May 28,2013 at 11:54 AM

------ Forwarded message -------
From: Zachary Pitts <zachal)'pitts@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, May 28,2013 at 11:53 AM
Subject: Support for Millennium Hollywood
To: Sharon.Gin@lacity.org

Dear Sharon,

I know there are some in my community (Hollywood Hills) that are opposed to the Millennium Hollywood project
near the Capitol Records building, but I wanted to voice my tentative support. That part of Hollywood should not
have overbearinq density limitations because it already has high density and wonderful access to public transit.
While this development is certainly larger than what has been made in the past, it seems like it is the type of
development and density we need in central Hollywood. I would hope that the planning commission makes sure
the developers will accommodate good urban design practices such as pedestrian oriented frontage, bicycle and
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non-car transit accommodations, etc. Additionally, this project has the potential to create fascinating and
architecturally exciting buildings that compliment the Capitol Records building. As I understand it, the final design
of the buildings has not been established, so I hope the planning commission can encourage the developers to
create well designed buildings.

Best,

Zachary Pitts
3078 Belden Dr
Los Angeles, CA 90068

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

Tue, May 28,2013 at 1:00 PM

------ Forwarded message ------
From: Mark Lambert <mlambertmd@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, May 28, 2013 at 12:58 PM
Subject: Millennium Project
To: "Sharon.Gin@lacity.org" <Sharon.Gin@lacity.org>

It is too big. Something smaller would be acceptable.

Mark C Lambert

Sentrrommy iPhone
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